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Spring Pictures 
This Thursday, April 15 will be our Spring Picture Day.  Spring pictures are different than school 
pictures that are taken earlier in the year…the picture background is a more casual backdrop and 
students may dress in non-uniform clothing on April 15.     

 Having your child’s picture taken is totally optional.   

 Fliers were sent home today with pricing information.   

 Students may bring payment that day or pay ahead online.  If you choose to prepay 
online, please write your order number on the flier envelope and send it with your child 
on Thursday.  

 Pictures will not be taken of all students, only those that bring payment or have paid 
before the Spring Picture Day. 

 Photographers will be at CRA to take pictures from 11:00-12:30 only. 
 

Have Your Plans for Next Year Changed? 
If your plans have changed and your child won’t be attending CRA next year because of a move or 
other family need, please let us know ASAP.  We have begun inviting new lottery applicants and 
calculating our enrollment numbers for next year, and it’s helpful to know if family situations are 
changing so that we can fill the spots vacated by students leaving the school.  We hope you all stay!   
 

Spring Time Reminders… 

Spring is a time when we all need a few reminders about procedures at CRA.  Here are a few… 

 Remember that our Uniform Policy has not changed…students should be dressed in the 

designated uniform clothing and colors.  You can find our Dress Code Policy on the CRA 

website.   

 Students are not allowed to use cell phones during school hours for calls or texting.  This 

also applies to phone watches.  If your student needs to contact you during the school 

day, they are welcome to use the school phone with the permission of their teacher.   

 Spring in Utah brings inconsistent weather.  Please make sure your child is dressed for the 

weather conditions and that they are prepared with warmer clothing if needed.   We’re 

probably not through wearing warm coats just yet, even if it is April.  :)  

 DROP off and PICK UP… 

o Do not drop off or pick up students in the front parking lot or on the street in front 

of the school (2900 East).  

o Do use the church parking lot, and remember to go IN the South entrance and OUT 

the North driveway.  Not the other way around.   

o If cars are stopped, please don’t go around them.  If they are stopped, this usually 

means that students are loading or unloading, and going around cars to move into 

a perceived empty spot causes safety issues for the children.  The children’s safety 

should be the first priority during drop off and pick up.   

 

SERVE ON THE BOARD-APPLICATIONS DUE THIS WEEK 
Each year our school community elects a parent representative to serve a one-year term on the 
board.  This is a great opportunity to serve your school community. 
If you are interested in serving, please click on the link below and submit your application or send the 
link to someone you think should apply.   Applications will be accepted until Friday, April 16th, 
2021.  Elections will be held at the end of April.   
Link: https://forms.gle/PFL2uraywxA2vcSf8   

https://forms.gle/PFL2uraywxA2vcSf8


RISE Testing 
State testing begins next week for 3rd-6th grade students.  Classes are scheduled on different days 
and times – please check the schedule your child’s teacher sent to you to know when your child does 
testing.  On testing days, please make sure they have plenty of rest and a good breakfast.   
Opt outs are not accepted once the testing begins.   
    
CALENDAR 
Thursday, April 15: Spring Picture Day and Non-uniform Day 
April 12-16:  Last week of Read-a-Thon 
Friday, April 16: Last day to submit applications for the Board of Trustees 
Looking Ahead…. 
May 17-21:  Kindergarten Assessments, No School this week for Kindergarten ONLY 
 

 

PTO Newsletter April 12, 2021 
 
We are extending our Read-A-Thon for another week.  We hope everyone is still reading and logging 
your time.  You earn prizes based on donations and minutes read! The money that is earned for this 
fundraiser is going toward the art department and the library.  So far we have earned $6,000!!!  Keep up 
the good work! 
 
Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this coming Wednesday, May 5
th

. 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

April 12
th

-16
th

- Read-A-Thon 

May 5th- PTO Meeting @ 8am 

 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 

 

 
 


